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SATURDAY November 19. 2022 LUNCHEON MEETING 
INFORMATION  

TOPIC: Post- Election Economic Outlook 

SPEAKER: Dr. Chris Kuehl 

TIME: 12 Noon – 2 pm 

 MENU: Turkey/Stuffing, Mashed Potato/Gravy, Vegetable, Salad, Roll/Butter, 
Coffee/Tea and Dessert 

(Substitute Meals of Baked Chicken Breast or Hamburger Steak must be 
requested at Time of Reservation)  

RSVP by Friday, November 11th: Email Emma Toops at 
info@toopsconsulting.com Or Phone call at 913-967-9745 

LOCATION:  

Disabled American Veterans 
14605 East 40 Highway 
Kansas City, Missouri 64136  

 

mailto:info@toopsconsulting.com


Speaker Biography 

Dr. Chris Kuehl will update us on the present and future state 
of the US and International Economy. Chris is Managing 
Director of Armada Corporate Intelligence, a firm that provides 
a wide variety of international consulting services for 
companies interested in the global market place and is one of 
the best informed analysts in the Kansas City area. He was 
previously a Political Science Professor at Baker University. 
Armada Corporate Intelligence, the local company Chris co-

founded, conducts detailed analysis and assessment of their clients’ business 
environments and competition. Their client list has included YRC Worldwide 
(formerly Yellow Roadway), Hallmark International, Spencer Fane Britt and 
Browne, U.S. Engineering, the Greater Kansas City Chamber of Commerce, Brother- 
hood Bank, and the World Trade Center. He has frequently represented the United 
States State Department and several Fortune 500 Corporations in their efforts to 
establish businesses in foreign countries. There will be time for questions after his 
presentation.  

 

 

October 2022 Luncheon Pictures 

 

Thank you to speaker B2 Bomber Pilot Major Joseph Manglitz. 



President’s Message 

I would like to begin my message by wishing the Marines in 
our Chapter a Happy 247th Marine Corps Birthday which falls 
on November 10th. November is a very special month during 
which we celebrate the freedom and many blessings we have 
as Americans on Thanksgiving Day.  They were earned by the 
blood and sacrifice of our Veterans and the unwavering 
support of their families. Keep in your thoughts and prayers 
those Veterans suffering from PTSD, Agent Orange and Camp 
Lejeune contaminated water induced cancer, homelessness 

and other illnesses both mental and physical. While there are many Veterans Day 
observances traditionally conducted on November 11th each year, we should make 
our own time to reflect on the service and sacrifice of those with whom we have 
served and those who preceded us. The following is an excerpt from Major General 

Bill Treu’s President’s message written in 2000: 

“Armistice Day was renamed Veterans Day in 1954 to recognize the service and 
sacrifices of all the veterans of our nation. It is a day to honor our fallen comrades 
and salute all who have or are serving in uniform. And it is indeed fitting that we 
do so.” 

At our meeting on November 19th, you will be presented with a slate of officers to 
be elected as our leadership for the next two years. Any member desiring to do so 
can be added to the slate before or during our meeting. A vote will be taken at the 
meeting for the six elective positions and installment will take place at the Holiday 
Party on December 3rd. You will soon be receiving by mail a request for donations 
to our Scholarship and Family Assistance Programs. Please consider a contribution 
of whatever you feel comfortable with. No amount is too small (or too large). The 
MOAA tradition is to NEVER STOP SERVING and this is an important way you can 
do so. In December, you will be asked to renew your membership. We anticipate 
next year’s dues will remain $25. Without your dues, we could not sustain our 
Chapter. Your continuing support is both needed and greatly appreciated. Finally, I 
would like to thank all the members of the Executive Council for their support 
throughout the year. A special thanks also to the Auxiliary for the wonderful Social 
events they plan and organize throughout the year. I wish all of our members and 
their families a safe and Happy Thanksgiving.  



MOAA HOAC NEWSLETTER  - LADIES AUXILIARY  

Will be sent by separate email. 


